From: Maurita Gavin 
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2019 11:50 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Chicagoland Chamber of Commerce breakfast

Dear Mr. Berlin,

Ald. Sposato would like you to know that he was a guest of the Chicagoland Chamber of Commerce
at their breakfast on June 4, 2019 at the Hyatt downtown.

Thank you and have a good day.

Maurita Gavin
Office Manager
38th Ward
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